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Questionnaire and invitation to respond 

 

ACER will appreciate any views from stakeholders on the responses provided by the TSOs, 
by answering to the following questions: 

 

1. What are your views on the overall quality, consistency, frequency and 
availability of the information published by TSOs in order to comply with the 
Transparency requirements in Gas Regulation EC/715/2009? Are there any areas of 
improvement? 

 

2. Do you consider that the questionnaire responses accurately reflect the 
information that is made publicly available by TSOs in order to comply with the 
Transparency requirements in Gas Regulation EC/715/2009? If you consider they do 
not, please indicate where you disagree and provide specific examples. 

 

3. Is the information published by TSOs in order to comply with the Transparency 
requirements in Gas Regulation EC/715/2009 user-friendly? Where you consider 
the information is not user-friendly, please provide specific examples. 

 

4. Is the information published by TSOs in order to comply with the Transparency 
requirements in Gas Regulation EC/715/2009 available free of charge and without 
registration or subscription? Where you find it is not, please provide specific 
examples. 

 

5. Do you consider that the information required to be published at all relevant points 
(Annex 1, Chapter 3, Article 3.3, (1)(a-g)) is published as soon as available to the 
system operator (“near real time”)? If not, please provide specific examples. 

 

 



How to respond to this consultation 

 

We welcome responses to the questions raised in this letter (or any additional remarks) by 
sending an e-mail to TransparencyGas@acer.europa.eu until the 31 August 2012. Any 
stakeholder operating or established in any of the countries where TSOs in Annex 2 operate 
is welcome to send feedback to this consultation. 

 

Unless marked confidential, all responses will be published on ACER’s website. 
Respondents wishing to keep their responses confidential should clearly mark the document 
or parts of it that they wish to remain as such, and justify their request for confidentiality. 
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